
Landon State Office Building 
900 SW Jackson Street, Room 504 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 

  

phone:  785-296-2436 
fax:  785-296-0231 

budget.director@budget.ks.gov 
 

 

Jon Hummell, Interim Director  
 

Division of the Budget 

 

Sam Brownback, Governor 

 

January 21, 2014 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jeff King, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 341-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator King: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 248 by Senator Faust-Goudeau 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 248 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 248 would require, whenever feasible, that notice be given to any crime victim at 

least 14 working days prior to the release of any inmate on parole, conditional release, expiration 

of sentence or postrelease supervision who committed crimes against the victim. 

 

 The Department of Corrections reports that passage of SB 248 would have no fiscal 

effect on victim services operations.  The bill would put into law a procedure that is currently 

practiced by the Department. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Jeremy Barclay, DOC  


